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State education inquiry hearings this week 
The parliamentary inquiry into the state education system will hold a further two days 
of public hearings in Melbourne this week.  

You can watch the live broadcast of the Legislative Council Legal and Social Issues 
Committee from 9 am on both Wednesday 8 and Thursday 9 May.  

The full witness schedules have been published online and include representatives from 
the Australian Education Union, Centre for Adolescent Health and Brotherhood of St 
Laurence. 

The Victorian Student Representative Council, Youth Affairs Council Victoria, Teach for 
Australia, Centre for Multicultural Youth and the Department of Education are also set 
to appear.  

“This will be an important couple of days for our inquiry, as we hear from a wide range 
of witnesses on key matters relating to our state education system,” Committee Chair 
Trung Luu said. 

“I encourage anyone with an interest in this significant subject to watch our live 
broadcast.” 

The Committee travelled throughout regional Victoria in March and April, holding 
hearings at Bairnsdale, Traralgon, Bendigo and Shepparton. 

The inquiry report is due to be tabled in parliament by 15 October 2024.   
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https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/stateeducationinquiry/hearings
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